
Hello Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are still in need of a few parent & student volunteers for our 
Chapters FUNdraiser next week Wednesday, November 1st. 
 
There are a few spots still available. All you need to do is show up, talk to 
customers and ask them to mention our school at checkout, and we will 
receive a percentage of the proceeds of the sales that night. Easy peasy! 
 
Students, Wear your MAS shirts! We need your support to make this 
fundraiser a success! 
 
Click the link below to sign up! 
 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e044aa5ac2ea4ff2-maschapters 
 
Thanks, 
The Home and School 
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